From: Bob McCown |

Sent: Wednesday, 25 July 2001 12:00 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Senate Inquiry into ABC Board Appointments

To Whom It May Concern:

I wish to register my displeasure with the present process of ABC Board appointments and
the effects that it is having on the erosion of the independence of the Corporation. I
encourage this inquiry to strongly recommend changes that will insure appointments of
merit in terms of the enduring interests of the ABC and the Australian community rather
than interests of the government of the day.

RL McCown

339 Spa Water Rd
MS 2131
Toowoomba 4350
Queensland





